
Minutes of the Westhampton Zoning Board of Appeals 

March 10, 2020 

Present: Peter Ignatovich, John Kelsey, Laurie Sanders 

Peter called the meeting to order at 7 pm.  

Old Business: 

Minutes: Laurie made a motion to approve the minutes from January 2020. Peter seconded. All 

approved. 

Special Permit Hearing: The committee discussed dates to hold the public hearing for the Special Permit 

requested by Paul Facteau so that the legal notice requirements could be met. Dates discussed were 

March 30, March 31 and April 2. Laurie will ask Paul about his preferred date. She will also ask him about 

a site visit by the members on either March 21 or 22. 

New Business/Walk-In 

Monica and John Boyle of North Road attended and requested information about adding on to their 

home in order to create a two-family home. Their lot has only 250 feet; not the required 300 feet. The 

committee recommended they review the variance requirements.  

Meeting adjourned at 8:00. 

 


